
01442 453655 

A ‘quick queries’ advice line 

for schools, parents and carers 

Promoting the expertise of schools to meet the needs  
of learners with specific learning difficulties through  

 advisory work, training and exemplar teaching 

Schools and settings, parents/carers 

and other professionals can contact 

our Advice Line on Wednesdays 

and Thursdays 9.30—12.00 (term 

time only) on 01442 453655.  

On this line, parents and schools 

can speak directly to a  Specialist 

Advisory Teacher for Specific  

Learning Difficulties 

The Advice Line will be available on 

Wednesdays and Thursdays from 9.30 am to 12.00 pm 

 school term time only 

Visit www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/microsites/local-offer/

services-for-children-and-young-people/specific-

learning-difficulties.aspx 


